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You Are Invited To An Open House At The New Atlanta Offices
Of Fisher Phillips 

Event

2.24.11


The firm's national headquarters are now located in the new 12th & Midtown building located at the

corner of Peachtree Street and 12th Street in the heart of Midtown Atlanta.  Come celebrate our new

location in this spectacular facility.

Thursday, February 24, 2011,


5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Fisher Phillips


1075 Peachtree Street, NE


Suite 3500


Atlanta, GA 30309

Hors d'oeuvres and cocktails


Parking will be validated

The event will be held in the building's main lobby. We will be providing tours of the 34th and 35th

floor offices.

https://www.fisherphillips.com/

